
 

 

 
 
20 May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Families,   
  
The State Government recently announced a $400 School Saving Bonus for families. We have 
been advised that, while this payment will apply for all families with school-aged children 
enrolled in government schools, it is only available to families on health care cards enrolled in 
Catholic School.   
 
In order to maximise the number of Penola families who will benefit from this bonus payment, 
we would remind any family who has a Health Care Card and has not yet completed a CSEF 
application form to visit the College Reception to collect and complete this form.   
 
If you do not currently have a Health Care Card but would like more information about whether 
you would be eligible, information is available on the Services Victoria website or via 
Centrelink.   
 
Finally, if you have any concerns regarding the $400 School Saving Bonus being unavailable to 
families in Catholic Schools without a Health Care Card, these need to be addressed to your 
local member of State Parliament.   
 
Yours sincerely,   
  

 
 
Ms Tracey Kift  
 
Principal 
Penola Catholic College 
   


